EXTRACT FROM THE COUNCIL MINUTES FROM 24 JANUARY 2019

C.65 RECOMMENDATIONS FROM COUNCIL BODIES
i Cabinet: 8 January 2019

Councillor Long proposed the recommendations from the Cabinet on 8 January
2019. These were seconded by Councillor Mrs Nockolds.

The following recommendations were approved without debate:

CAB104: Council Tax Support Scheme 2019/20 — Final Scheme
CAB108: Minor Amendments to Scheme of Delegation
CAB111: West Norfolk Property Ltd — Governance and Business Plan

In considering the recommendations under CAB109: Polling District and Place
Review Councillor Howman raised his objections to the Springwood polling station
proposal. Councillor Wilkinson raised the issue of the Minster Court changes which
she was pleased with.

Councillor Beales endorsed the views of the Returning Officer.

Councillor Long, in summing up reminded Members of the proximity of the polling
stations in comparison with rural stations and the high turnout for the Springwood
station. He reminded Members that the situation was being looked into for later
elections.

With the required number of supporters, Councillor J Collop asked for a recorded
vote on the item.
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The recommendation in CAB109: Polling District Place Review was approved.

RESOLVED: That the recommendations from Cabinet on 8 January 2019 be
approved.

C:67 POLLING DISTRICTS AND PLACES

Council received a report which explained that despite booking Polling Stations
some time ago, Brancaster Village Hall may no longer be available for use as a
Polling Station for the Borough and Parish Council Elections on 2 May 2019.

Council was asked to endorse the amendment to the relevant page of the Polling
District Schedule, so far as the area of the Polling Place was concerned. This would
enable the Returning Officer to use the Village Hall, Main Road, Brancaster Staithe
as the Polling Station for both wards of Brancaster Parish and the Parish of
Titchwell.

The recommendation was proposed by Councillor Long and seconded by Councillor
Mrs Nockolds and put to the vote.

RESOLVED: That the amendment to the schedule be approved.



